
The Traill County commissioners came to order in special session on July 27, 2022, at 8:00 a.m. with the following 
members present: Commissioners Eblen, Nesvig, Young and Amb.  Commissioner Elliott absent.   
 
The purpose of the special meeting was to review the 2023 budget requests.   
 
Discussion on the courthouse projects in the Custodian budget, perhaps using the funds already available for building 
repairs in Capital Projects account.  
 
Discussed the emergency fund whether it was necessary because President Biden signed the Disaster Declaration for 
North Dakota, opening up funds from FEMA. 
 
Discussed the new program updates for the tax programs and the General Ledger. These programs will benefit all 
taxpayers, possibility of using the ARPA funding available. 
 
Discussed the SIRN project. Funds available in the SIRN Fund or continue using ARPA Funding. 
 
Discussed salaries and upcoming salary survey. 
 
No motions were made during the special meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:05 a.m. to meet again in regular session on August 2, 2022, at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Attest: 
__________________________________                                         ____________________________________ 
Glenda Haugen, Auditor      Ken Nesvig, Chairman 
 
  

 

 


